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I think it's absolutely disgusting how the Tasmanian liberal government are trying to bring
in these no protest laws. This isn't China it's Tasmania and maybe that's where Guy Barnett
should think about relocating to. Everyone from all walks of like should be able to
peacefully protest for any cause....particularly now as there are so many situations
including forestry /salmon farming/mines etc that are keeping the state in the old 19th

century mind set....!

Sent from my Galaxy
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